
 

 

Draft Minutes for the January 5, 2021 Planning Commission Regular Meeting 
 
K) SUP20-299 Public hearing and recommendation to City Council regarding a proposed rezoning 
to apply a Special Use Permit to allow short term rental of a single-family residence in the C-3 
Commercial District, addressed at 262 E. Nacogdoches Street. Applicant/Owner: Aurora Hayes; Case 
Manager: Holly Mullins. 
 
Mrs. Mullins presented and recommended approval with conditions as listed in the staff report.   
 
Chair Edwards asked if there were any questions for staff.  
 
Discussion followed on prior cases approved without driveway paving being required. 
 
Chair Edwards asked if the applicant would like to speak.  
 
Vincent Vero, 11030 Endicott Lane, state he is present to answer any questions. 
 
Discussion followed on the driveway apron and paving. 
 
Chair Edwards opened the public hearing and asked if anyone wished to speak in favor.  
 
No one spoke.  
 
Chair Edwards asked if anyone wanted to speak in opposition.  
 
No one spoke.  
 
Chair Edwards closed the public hearing.  
 
Chair Edwards asked if there were any further questions or a motion.  
 
Motion by Vice Chair Laskowski, seconded by Commissioner Sonier, to recommend approval to City 
Council of the proposed rezoning to apply a Special Use Permit to allow short term rental of a single-family 
residence in the C-3 Commercial District, addressed at 262 E. Nacogdoches Street with staff 
recommendations. Motion carried (9-0-0). 


